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Dear Melissa,
  
The snow is melting, the birds are returning, the sun is warming.  There
is change all around us.  And here in the Presbytery office, we are
changing also.

April 30 is my last day in the Presbytery office.  I am scaling back on my
work hours, so this is a partial retirement.  I will continue working a few
hours a week at United Protestant Church in Palmer, which is a lot closer
to my home.  I've been here for 9 wonderful years.  I have especially
enjoyed getting to know so many of you, sharing many of your hurts
and your joys.  You all have a special place in my heart.  I'm going to
miss everyone.  (But I may see you at a presbytery meeting in the
future, as an elder commissioner!)

Melissa O'Malley is the new administrative assistant for the Presbytery.
She is a warm, caring person who brings new creative enthusiasm to the
job.  She will also be very capable of taking care of your presbytery
needs.  I think you'll enjoy getting to know her.  
 
Sincerely,
Jan Burger
Admin Assistant
Presbytery of Yukon

As The Body of Christ, We Pray Together
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(Those who are coming to Anchorage for hospital treatment, please
contact the Presbytery office if you would like to have a pastoral
visit.)    

Rev. Andy Ekblad and family in the death of their daughter Sarah
George Agnasagga 
Jimmy Nayakik
Rev. Sandy Faison
Rev. Kim MacInnes Green
Vera Kaneshiro
Our military chaplains  

Rev. Ted McGovern  
Rev. Patrick Bracken  
Rev. Kevin Wainwright 
Rev. John Kaiser

Recent Baptisms:

Let us rejoice with these churches who recently baptized new people
into the body of the faithful: 

Nuiqsut--25 infants, children and adults
Utqiagvik--In Barrow we baptized 15 children and 4 adults on
Easter, with more scheduled for later in April and May.
Kaktovik--one infant
1st Korean Anchorage--one adult and one youth on Easter
Sunday.
Immanuel--Easter Sunday we baptized one adult and received her
and eight others into Immanuel membership - by profession of
faith and transfer of membership
United Protestant Church--1 infant on March 17

Are there other churches we can join with in the rejoicing?

Presbyterian Women Spring Gathering
---Living with Hope---
 
At Immanuel Presbyterian Church
2311 Pembroke Cir, Anchorage
 
Friday May 17 (6-9 pm) and Saturday May 18 (9 am -
3 pm)  
 
Topics include: Human Trafficking and Violence to Women with Waverli
Rainey and Liz Potter doing presentations
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Contact Shirley Novak for more information 907-746-0771 

3 of 4



 

  

Quick Links

Presbytery of Yukon

Synod of Alaska- Northwest

PC(USA)

Presbyterians for Earth Care

Presbyterian Foundation
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